
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502
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DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Vice President Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

LOST IV PROJECT UPDATE

SUMMARY:

During the 2018 budget process, City Council amended the 2018 budget to allow for certain projects to be
included within the LOST IV plan.

This discussion item requests an update on these projects.

PRIOR ACTION:

September 20, 2017 - City Council approved 2018 Budget

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  LOST IV Spread by Year - FY 2018 Budget.  Amended at Final Public Hearing 09-20-17

PRESENTATION: No
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